Dr. Ken Schmiesing Superintendent Celina City Schools 585 East Livingston St. Celina, Oh 45822

RECEIVED MAY 1 9 2022 CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

May 19, 2022

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

This letter is to inform you that I am resigning from my position at Celina Intermediate School as 5th grade Intervention Specialist at the end of the contractual 2021-2022 school year.

My years teaching students at Celina Intermediate School has been a genuine pleasure and privilege. I appreciate the opportunities I have been given and thoroughly enjoyed working with such a wonderful staff at CIS.

Thanks again for the opportunity to teach the students of Celina City Schools.

Sincerely,

Robin J. Weininger 2123 Eaglebrooke Pkwy

Richard. Weininger

Celina, OH 45822